DWYER INDUSTRIES, INC.
1218 SILBER ROAD
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77057

(713) 864 — 0822 www.dwyerindustries.com

To Our Valued Customers,

Dwyer Industries, Inc. is announcing a Price Increase on Malleable Iron Fittings and
Schedule 80 Seamless Pipe Nipples to take effect on June 5, 2023. We have not
increased these two product groups since July 2021. The industry saw a price increase
on these products back in June 2022 that we did not follow.

We have tried to keep these increases as low as possible, with the Malleable Iron Fittings
only increasing 5% and the Schedule 80 Nipples only increasing 7-1/2%.

These new List Price Sheets will be available on our website by May 5, 2023. Your
standard Discounts / Multipliers will apply to these new List Prices. If you have any

questions, please contact our office for assistance.

Thank You For Your Continued Support,

Steve Dwyer
President



